
 

 

Planning Commission Meeting Minutes 

February 20, 2020 

 
 

In attendance:  Jay Glickman, Jim Rall, Leon McGuire, Frank Davey, Rutuke Patel and Tom 

Borghetti.  Also in attendance; Candyce Fleuhr-Chimera, Stacey Crandell, Marianne McConnell 

and Bruce Shoupe.    

 

Call to Order:   7:30pm 

 

Approval of Minutes:  On a motion made by Jim Rall, seconded by  Leon McGuire the January 

16, 2020 minutes were approved as submitted.   Motion passed 6-0  

 

Public Comment:  none 

 

Lansdale Borough Comprehensive Plan Review:   The Planning Commission members were 

provided the link to the proposed Lansdale Borough Comprehensive Plan for review prior to the 

meeting.  There was some discussion in regards to the future housing and the proposed ordinance 

allowing detached in-law suites. Overall, there were no comments or concerns in regards to the 

proposed Comprehensive Plan.  

 

Board of Supervisors Meetings Report:  Jay attended the Board meeting held on February 10, 

2020.  There were no items relating to the Planning Commission on the agenda to report to the 

members.  

 

The Commission welcomed new members Frank Davey and Rutuke Patel. Bruce and Jay 

provided a brief overview of the Planning Commission’s role and current projects within the 

Township.  

 

Adjournment:  There being no further business to come before the Commission and on a 

motion made by Jim Rall and seconded by Rutuke Patel, the meeting adjourned at   8:00 pm.   

The next meeting will be held at 7:30 pm on March 19, 2020 at the Montgomery Township 

Building.  

 

 
 


